
Dear Customer, 

Over the past year, we have seen the coffee market continue to climb, rising in the last few months. 
While we have been able to maintain our lower-than-the-market position, we are now forced to pass on 
some of these increased costs. Please see attached for new pricing that will take effect May 12, 2025.  

We thank you for your continued business and support. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Cook 
President 


